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Re: Re: [GLA Board List] Fwd: MEMu

Time: Sat, 21 Oct 2017 23:17:39 -0600

From: Official GLA Info Account <info@glamontana.org>
To: Kathleen Rakela <k.rakela@®runbox.com>
Subject: Re: Re: {GLA Board tist] Fwd: MEMO

mag-10802-197. htmi (16k)

10 30 2017 cover letter for SG LOs.docx (23k)

10 30 2017 cover letter for NG LOs.docx (22k)

2017 GLA REVISED Absentee Bzllot - for SG- final.doc (53k)

Attachments:

October 21, 2017

Dear Ms. Rakela,

The GLA board has carefully considered the circumstances surrounding your candidacy in this year’s
election, including your compromise offer, sent by email October 13, 2017. The Board found your
nomination was not valid on Sept. 13, 2017 due to a violation of Covenant 10.04, which requires landowners
to notify the GLA when there is a change in status on their assessed parcels. You subsequently remedied
your membership status and are now in good standing, but not eligible to be listed on the ballot. You are
eligible to run as a write-in candidate for the South Glastonbury board of directors.

The board, however, cannot fully accept your compromise to send a letter from the board to Members stating
that your name should be written in on the new ballot, as presented in your email of October 13. For the
board to suggest this, would set a precedent where the board uses member funds to send out a mailing that
clearly supports a particular write~in candidate.

The Board has an obligation to all landowners to inform them of the change in the SG candidate list. Attached, you will find a revised
SG absentee ballot and a copy of the letter that the board is preparing to send that postpones the Annual Meeting election until Dec. 2.
2017. Postponing the election will allow enough time for SG landowners to send in the revised absentee ballot. The cover letter
explains the change in the list of 8G candidates.

Sincerely yours,
Dennis Riley

President, Giastoné)ury Landowners Association

From: K Rakela
<k.rakela@runbox.com>
Date: 10/13/17 12:32 PM (GMT-

07:00)

To: Charlette Mizzi
<mizzi@wispwest.net>, Daniel
Kehoe «dkehoe@wispwest.net>,
GLA Maitbox
<info@glamontana.org>, kehoe
<kehoe@wispwest.net>, Kevin
Newby <newbykg@gmail.com>,
Charlene Muyrphy
«<charleneglat07? @gmail.com>,
Richard Johnson



